
 
 

 
 
 
 

Ø Weekly Bible Study and Hangout every week at 6:30 p.m. Includes The Word, Food, and Fun. 
  
Ø VOLUNTEER/SSL OPPORTUNITIES: Please see attached flyer for upcoming volunteer opportunities 

where youth can receive SSL hours as well.  You may also go to the website to sign-
up: https://www.ggyministry.com/events-outreach 

  
Ø JOB OPPORTUNITY:  Need some spare $$$$ Jone Parr is looking for a student who can Mow lawn, 

rake/vacuum leaves & empty into trailer, use leaf blower, spread fertilizer & grass seed, shovel 
snow/ use snow blower, clean gardens, trim bushes.  Must be able to lift 50 #s.  The job will pay 
$13.00/hr.  For more information please contact Jone Parr at Jone.P@comcast.net or at (301)926-
8580. 
 

Ø MISSION TRIPS:  We will have a Parent and Youth Summer Missions Meeting at both Epworth and 
Mill Creek Parish. At these meetings we will discuss our Summer Missions Trip opportunities (Group 
Missions and ASP) the total cost for each trip, the fundraisers for these trips. We will also share all 
information about the Group Missions Trip dates, itinerary for youth, and the new component 
Middle School Youth ages 12 and older for this summers combined work camp.  If you cannot 
make it to either meeting date and your youth is interested in attending I am available to meet 
with any youth and parents Tuesday – Friday.  For an appointment to discuss further feel free to 
reach out to me via email at mcptammi@gmail.com or via cell at (202)288-1418.  
Meeting Dates are as follows: 
v Friday, March 15th at 7:45 pm Epworth UMC 
v Sunday, March 17th at 12 noon at Mill Creek Parish UMC 
v Wednesday, March 27th at 7:00 pm at Mill Creek Parish UMC 

  
Ø ASP Summer Mission Trip Information - ASP is June 15-22 this year. For more information please 

contact  Please contact Jim Niemoller (amcguru@gmail.com), Grace Murrin 
(gracekmurrin@gmail.com), or  (lindsayluhn@gmail.com) 

 
Ø Group Mission Trip Information - Group is scheduled July 7-13 this year. We will only be hosting one 

Group Trip this year which is open to all Middle School and Senior High School Students.  To be 
eligible you must currently be a 6th-12th grade student.  A calendar with all Group meetings and 
important dates will be communicated soon so please be on the lookout.  For more information 
please contact me at mcptammi@gmail.com 

o To guarantee a space on the 2019 Group trip, your $60 deposit and online registration with 
Group is due March 30, 2019 and is non-refundable.  After this date,  if spaces are 
available based on Group Missions capacity we will communicate the space availability 
for sign-up. 

o We understand that the increase in deposit amount may cause financial concern for some 
families, so please reach out to Pastor Tim or me  to discuss scholarship opportunities. We 
will not turn any volunteer or student away for financial reasons. 

o To register online:   The new link for our group summer mission 
is: http://groupmissiontrips.com/pc/Greater-Gaithersburg-Youth-Ministry-
Derwood overview  for more information   or you may contact me via 
email mcptammi@gmail.com. 
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